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In order to protect the health and safety of the community the 
Eastern Area Communities Planning Committee voted unanimously 
to postpone the March 2021 scheduled board elections until after the 
declaration of local emergency has been lifted.  We hope to hold 
elections by the scheduled September 14th meeting.  If you are 
interested in joining our community of members, please send your 
email, and name. Our meetings are currently held the second 
Tuesday of each month via Zoom. We would be happy to add your 
email address to our distribution list. Our community members 
come from El Cerritos, Oak Park, Redwood Village Rolando, 
Rolando Park, and Webster.  
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